
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

AUGUST 28, 2016 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, August 27, 2016 
8:15 AM Men & Women of our Armed Forces 
5:00 PM Msgr. John J. Ryan (HB), Robert & Emole Capecci 
Sunday, August 28, 2016 
7:30 AM Mark Ouellette, Emil DeLade 
9:00 AM Susie Dubriel (Sp. Int.), Frank Tarsitano 
11:00 AM Paul Black, Donald Hubner 
Monday, August 29, 2016  
8:15 AM George Richardi 
Tuesday, August 30, 2016  
8:15 AM Kim Pisarcik 
Wednesday, August 31, 2016 
8:15 AM Salvatore Primerano 
Thursday, September 1, 2016  
8:15 AM Men & Women of our Armed Forces, Vince Conway 
Friday, September 2, 2016 

 8:15 AM John Carrico, Sr. 
Saturday, September 3, 2016 
8:15 AM Frank Piazza 
5:00 PM Angelo, Agostino, Carmella DeGiacomo,  
 Ken Murski & Family 
Sunday, September 4, 2016 
7:30 AM Salvatore Primerano, Emil DeLade 
9:00 AM Cait & Bernard Daly, Noreen & Leo Ward 
11:00 AM Art Vitolo (Sp. Int.), Gregory Slyfield 
 
CELEBRANTS FOR SEPTEMBER 3RD & 4TH, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
7:30 AM     Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk  
9:00 AM     Msgr. John J. Carroll 
11:00 AM   Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, September 3, 2016 
5:00 PM Rosemary & Dave Marsden 
Sunday,   September 4, 2016 
7:30 AM     Peggy Tana 
9:00 AM     Lynn Sullivan, Anne Marie Kelly 
11:00 AM   Yesenia Cohen, Maryann Hobbie 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, September 3, 2016 
5:00 PM  Michael Black, Anne Garcia, John Ledek, Susan 
 Pontidis, Joe Santiso, Jacqui Ortega 
Sunday, September 4, 2016 
7:30 AM Laurie Moris 
9:00 AM Tim Lazarus, Robert & Jennifer Heckler, Julie 
 Puccia, Bill O’Brien, Stephanie Schuckalo 
11:00 AM  Maria Izurieta, Molly Faith Gregoire, Bobbie Prescott, 
 Pam Smith, Bill & Ellen Sharkey 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
We need volunteers to conduct the liturgy of the Word for 
children during the 9am Mass on Sunday.  Please either sign up 
on the sheet on the table in the narthex or email Katy Schrope 
at katyvet@optonline.net for more information. 
 
 

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION - Friday, Sept. 2nd   
8:15am Mass will be followed by Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament ending with Benediction at 5pm.   
 

FIRST SATURDAY ROSARY - Saturday, Sept. 3rd  
 

8:15am Mass will be followed by praying the rosary as Our Lady 
requested.   

 
FEELING WELCOME 

Everyone should feel welcome at Mass whether you have been 
coming for years or a new parishioner or even if you are late.  
Eucharistic ministers, lectors, clergy and ushers are in the 
narthex before Mass to greet newcomers and guests as well as 
answer any questions. 

 

 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $11,122.00 Last Year:  $12,909.00 
 
Attendance:    560  

 

Pastor’s Gratitude:  “Thank you for bringing your children with 
you to Mass on Saturday or Sunday and for bringing them with 
you to communion.  Jesus said,” Let the little children come to 
me …for such is the kingdom of heaven.” 
 

Parishioner’s Response:  “Recently, a mother came to 
communion and when I gave the host to her and not to her 
three year old daughter, I heard the child ask her mom, 
“Nothing for me?”  I immediately put my hand on her head and 
said, “You get a blessing.”  She happily said to her mom, “He 
gave me a blessing.”  Jesus would never take even a little child 
for granted. 

 
WELCOME 

Fr. Ligory Philips of the Diocese of Ramanathapuramm, India 
will be here this weekend to speak at all the Masses on behalf 
of his Diocese.  Please welcome him and be as generous as 
you can in the 2

nd
 collection.  Thank you! 

 

HOLIDAY HOURS 
In observance of Labor Day, Sept. 5, the parish office will be 
closed next Saturday, Sunday and Monday.   

 
SCHOOL DAYS! SCHOOL DAYS! 

Sr. Christina of the Catholic Charities Martin DePorres Learning 
Center is in need of NEW boys backpacks for grades 5 to HS.  
A bin is in the narthex marked Martin dePorres.  Please be 
generous as always!  Any questions please call Christine 
Carafello, 973-768-9779. 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Parents, you should have received a letter with your child’s 
admission to class slip.  If you have not received these please 
contact the Religious Education office, reled@olmchurch.org.   
 

Grades 1-5 - Classes begin on Sept. 25 and 26, Sunday and 
Monday.  Sunday classes – students should attend 9am Mass 
with your family and then come over to the school for classes to 
begin at 10:15 and end at 11:30am.  Monday classes run from 
4:30-5:45pm.  
Grades 6-8, Sunday classes start on Oct. 2 from 6:30-8:30pm 
and Monday classes start Oct. 3, from 7-8:30pm. 
 

Catechists/Teachers: Catechist meeting dates are listed 
below.  Meetings will be held in the school library.  If you have 
received your teacher’s manual please bring it with you.   
Grades 6-8 Meeting. - Monday, Sept. 12,  7-8:30pm. 
 

Grades 1-5 meeting – Tuesday, Sept. 13, 7:15-8:30pm.  
  

VIRTUS TRAINING - Oct. 5 at 7pm at OLM 
If you have not yet completed the Protecting God’s Children 
paperwork, please do so immediately and return it to the 
Religious Ed office.  To register for the October 5

th
 training date 

at OLM or to register for any other sessions please visit  
http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theOrgID=16475
&theme=0  to complete registration and attendance. 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Paul Boniface Gaetano Caccavale
 JoAnne Catlin Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr.
 Joseph Hammond Nicholas Hayward 
 Robert Kaps Danielle Kneringer
 Elvin Lister Joseph Maher
 Rosemary Marsden Cara McGloin
 Jeannine Niehoff Tom O’Dougherty
 Olive Seward Sean Smith  
 Peggy Spreen Maribel Tehrani
 Terry Wickham 
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“FOR GOD’S EYES ONLY” 

In our 1st reading today, we are instructed to practice humility 
as a way to the heart of God.  Our 2

nd
 reading reminds us that, 

accompanied by angels and saints, you stand before “God, the 
Judge of all” in the company of Jesus, the mediator of the new 
covenant who intercedes for you.  In today’s Gospel, you are 
invited to dine at the table of salvation.  We accept Jesus’ 
invitation by choosing a humble seat.  Your place at the table 
must include the poor, the crippled, the lame, the blind and all 
those who can do nothing to pay you back for your service.  
Jesus’ parable is a teaching on your spiritual readiness to enter 
the Kingdom of God.  He is challenging you to inspect your 
every action.  What is your motivation behind all that you do?  It 
is the purity of your intention that Christ judges.  Do you seek 
honor, recognition and praise or are you satisfied that you do all 
for “God’s eyes only”.  Jesus requires you to forgo all reward 
until the eternal banquet where you will receive the ‘resurrection 
of the righteous”, which is far greater than any earthly reward.  
Do you know someone who would like to become Catholic or 
complete their Sacraments of Initiation? Join us on Thursday 
evening, September 15

th
,
 
at

 
7:00pm in the parish house for our 

first RCIA meeting.  For more information call Msgr. Carroll, 
973-838-6838 x100 or Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218. 
 

WAS JESUS POLITICALLY INCORRECT? 
Come to a Wed. bible study class in September to discuss this 
question about Jesus’ teaching and to read the book, “Politically 
Incorrect Jesus”.  Class starts Sept 14

th
 at 12;45 pm in the Ryan 

Rm.  If interested please call Mary Jane Hojell at 973-714-5544. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29 
Those who are humble will find favor with God. Everyone 
should realize that there is much we can learn from each other. 
Even the most knowledgeable people need to be humble 
enough to know that they can still learn from others. 
 

Second Reading: Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24a 
The Hebrews are informed that they are not approaching an 
untouchable mountain etched with gloom and fear. Rather, they 
have neared "the city of the living God, Jerusalem." The 
Hebrews have approached a joyful gathering of angels, God our 
judge, and Jesus, who brought us a new covenant. 
 

Gospel: Luke 14:1, 7-14 
Jesus went to share a meal with one of the leading Pharisees 
when he noticed other guests competing for places of honor at 
the table. He warned that a guest who takes the place of honor 
may be asked to move to the lowest place. Yet a guest who 
takes the lowest place is honored when a better position is 
offered by their host. He then added, "He who humbles himself 
will be exalted." 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

4GET ME NOT SUNDAY – THIS WEEKEND 
This Sunday is 4-Get-Me-Not weekend. Your generous 
response to the requirements of the Food Pantry this summer 
has been so appreciated. Still, the daily needs of the clients 
who depend on us continue.  Please help meet them again with 
donations of non-perishable food this weekend. 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  ST. FRANCIS FALL FESTIVAL 
Oct. 2

nd
, 10am to 5pm, Pocono Rd. Fairgrounds, Denville, Free 

admission and parking, www.stfrancisfallfestival.com. 
 

CAREGIVER FOR THE ELDERLY AVAILABLE 
Caring, responsible person with 9 yrs. experience with the 
elderly especially those with dementia is available in Kinnelon 
and surrounding areas Mondays through Fridays, flexible hours 
and English speaking.   For more info, or references call Susan 
Kievit 973-492-4504 or suesdudley@verizon.net  
 

GIRLSCOUT BRONZE AWARD PROJECT 
Benefiting Straight & Narrow 

WE NEED YOUR HELP – Collecting new or gently used 
walking shoes for adults and adolescents. (No Heels please) 
Contact troop94946@gmail.com for info or to arrange pick up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS  

 Confirmation Program Registration 
Confirmation registration for 8th and 9th graders is 
overdue.  If you have not registered please do so ASAP.   
 

Service Hours Opportunity!  The Knights of Columbus 
needs your help to run the kids’ activities during the Parish 
Picnic on 9/11 from noon to approx. 4pm.  You can 
volunteer for 1,2, 3 or the full 4 hours.  If interested, please 
contact our Youth Minister, Branden Kasper at 
youthministry@olmchurch.org.  This is a fun way to earn 5 
OLM ministry hours that are required as part of the full 20 
confirmation service hours requirement! 
 

Our Confirmation Program only needs one more 
catechist for our ninth-grade class.  The program meets 
approx. once a month.  You do not need to have a teen in 
the program to be a catechist.  You just need a love for 
kids and a willingness to share your faith experience.  We 
will provide all the materials and training.  Please 
prayerfully consider taking on this very important role in 
our OLM teens' faith journey.  You will be surprised at what 
you learn while you teach!   If not you, then who? 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Youth Ministry-youthministry@olmchurch.org 

Confirmation-youth@olmchurch.org 
 

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

 
News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave 
Puccia or Mike D’Amelio or talk to any current member of the 
Knights. 
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
09/10 &11:  Parish Picnic – ALL HANDS ON DECK! 
09/14: Officers at 7:15pm, Business Mtg. 8pm - Ryan Rm. 
09/28: Social meeting 8pm Ryan Rm. 
10/8-9: Membership drive 
 

COME JOIN THE OLM LADIES GUILD 
 

Mark your calendars! The LG is going to kick off what 
hopes to be another fun and successful year.  Our first 
meeting is Sept. 12 at 7:30pm in the Ryan Rm.  Please join 
us to help plan our year.  New members always welcome! 
 

Thanks to all who purchased raffle tickets in 2015! 
 

NEXT DRAWING IS AUGUST 27
TH 

AFTER 5PM MASS!  
 

Tickets for the ‘16-‘17 raffles will be on sale in September! 
 
 
 
 

O Most Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of Mercy, at this most 
critical time, and in this year of Mercy, we entrust the 
United States of America to your loving care.  Look down 
with mercy upon us and touch the hearts of our people. 
Open our minds to the great worth of human life and to the 
responsibilities that accompany human freedom.  Free us 
from the falsehoods that lead to the evil of abortion and 
threaten the sanctity of family life.   O Merciful Mother, give 
us the courage to reject the culture of death and the 
strength to build a new Culture of Life.   Amen 
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’

(Under the Tents) 
 

This year we will pay tribute to those who lost their lives on 9/11.  
Veterans, first responders, scouts etc. are welcome to wear their 
uniforms and march in procession to the altar.  Please let us know 
if you will do this.  There will be special prayers and hymns 
commemorating this sad day in our Nation’s history. 

 

  

   YOUR ADMISSION TICKET IS TO BRING A DESSERT! 

 
 
 

 

 
 


